
Tuesday, March 27, 2018

Re: Efni: Umsögn um frumvarp til laga um breytingu á 
almennum hegningarlögum (bann við umskurði drengja), 
148. löggjafarþing, 114. mál.

Honorable Members of Icelandic Parliament,

I am writing in support of your bill to protect the human rights 
to bodily integrity and autonomy of all children, including 
boys.

I have had to live since 1954 with the unwanted results of a 
cruel, partial genital amputation imposed in infancy.

For 25 years I have been studying this issue and working to 
educate and eradicate all genital surgery on healthy children.

It is time for reasonable people to stand up for the most 
basic of human rights.

Thank you Iceland for considering this important issue and 
voting to protect the human rights of all children.

James Loewen
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